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Hello and Happy New Year! 

 

We hope this message finds you well. As the New Year has begun, we wanted to kick-start our first youth 

group event of the year. In tune with the winter season, we wanted to take the opportunity to take 

everyone ice-skating! We had an outing to the bowling alley last year, which was a very successful 

bonding experience for everyone. We are hoping we can start the New Year even more connected to each 

other and having a lot to look forward to for the rest of the year! 

 

Our event will begin at 4:45 PM this Saturday, January 11th. We will gather at the Sanctuary at church. 

We wanted to begin by playing various ice-breakers and a few games together before heading to the ice-

rink at 7:00 PM. We will carpool everyone to the ice-rink, so don't worry about transportation. Skating 

time will be from 7:30 - 9:00 PM. We will then carpool everyone back to the church. 

 

Expect to pick your child/children up at church around 9:30 PM. Alternatively, you can also pick up your 

child/children directly from the ice-rink around 9:15 PM (please communicate with us if you plan to pick 

up directly from the ice-rink). 

 

Location: Las Vegas Ice Center - 9295 W Flamingo Rd #130, Las Vegas, NV, 89147 

 

Time: Drop-off at church 4:45 PM Saturday, January 11th. Pick up at ice-rink at 9:15 PM or from church 

at 9:30 PM 

 

Other: Please have your child bring about $20 for ice-skating fee as well as dinner at the ice-rink. 

 

Lastly, thank you for your continued support. This wouldn't be possible without you :) 

 

We are still in the planning stages, but we would like to have a big year filled with educational content, 

interactive growing activities, and more outings this year. We look forward to getting to know your 

children better. 

 

Thank you, 

 

Youth Group Team. 

Mikito, Mia, Torao, Silvia.  


